
I’m Speaking at KScope21!
Well, another year and another huge disappointment that we
won’t all be able to get together in Nashville, but I am still
very grateful that we are able to share ideas. I decided to
take a year off from speaking for many reasons, but because of
the interest in Groovy, I was asked to join the presentation
team and discuss the completely awesome options we have at our
fingertips. I am very grateful that people value and benefit
from my sharing, so I really couldn’t say no. It is always
tough and extremely competitive to be chosen to speak and when
you are asked, it is hart to pass on the opportunity.

I really hope you all can participate and join us, and I hope
to  see  you  involved  at  this  great  conference.  For  those
interested, head over to KScope21 and check out what you will
be missing if you don’t attend.

https://in2epbcs.com/2021/02/26/im-speaking-at-kscope21/
https://kscope21.odtug.com/

